
  

 

 

17th June 2021 

 

  

 

NOTIFICATION: DSB UAT Disaster Recovery Testing 

 

   

 

Dear Users, 

 

As a reminder, the DSB UAT-DR environment will no longer be available for functionality testing as of end-of-day tomorrow, Friday 18th June. Connectivity testing will remain 

available until 2nd July 2021; ahead of the upcoming UAT disaster recovery invocation scheduled 16th July 2021 until 10th September 2021. 

 

If you have not already undertaken your connectivity & functionality testing, please find more details on UAT-DR test here, which includes timelines as well as required user 

actions to ensure continued access to the DSB’s UAT environment (next release). 

 

Please do let us know if you have any questions, happy to help. 

 

Regards, 

DSB Technical Support Team   

   
 

 

  

 


